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Every week we love to meet at Amstel Fifty Four on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays, but the borrels come with some rules: 

• You can only get a discount on drinks if you have your (digital) membership card 
on you, so it’s your own responsibility to bring it to the bar. It’s useful to have it 
with you at all times anyway, as you can still get a discount at Amstel Fifty Four 
outside of the borrel nights. You can also get a discount at other partners of 
A.S.V.Gay — check out the app! 

• The music at the borrel is handled by the board and the Borrel Committee. 
Other people are not allowed to control the music. It is also forbidden to bring 
drinks near the computer as to avoid water damage. If you would like to request 
a song, simply ask a member of the Borrel Committee or the board and they’ll 
be happy to put it on! 

• There is a no-drugs policy at the Amstel Fifty Four and at all other A.S.V.Gay 
events. For more information, check out the Bylaws. 

• A.S.V.Gay and the Amstel Fifty Four cannot be held responsible for theft, loss or 
damages of or to personal items. 


